
COVID-19 Phase 2 Operations at X-Ray Crystallographic Center (XCC)  
 

1. LAB  ACCESS  STRICTLY  DURING  RESERVED  TIME (*)  
including cleaning, sample prep and sample removal 

2. MUST WEAR FACE MASKS, wearing GLOVES is recommended if possible 

3. MANDATORY 6 ft. SOCIAL DISTANCING all the time while in the lab 

4. CLEAN EVERYTHING you touch before and after the use and your hands 

5. ONLY 1 PERSON per Instrument is ALLOWED. Other arrangements are 
available on request – for Training, Supervised use, Work in pairs, etc. 

6. NO WALK-INS – only Virtual Meeting & Discussion with XCC staff 

7. DROP OFF and PICK UP of the samples must be scheduled 

8. See DETAILED LAB RULES online and in the lab next to computers 

*** VIOLATIONS ***: 

1st – WARNING 

2nd – 30 DAYS SUSPENSION 

3rd – 30 DAYS SUSPENSION FOR ALL RESEARCH GROUP 

* - using lab outside reserved time will be charged at double rates (at least)   

CONTACTS: No Walk-Ins, Remote Communication Only 

- Dr. Peter Zavalij  –  Director, X-Ray Crystallographic Center     

 Email: pzavalij@umd.edu,  Office:   301-405-1861,  
      Mobile:  607-222-2645 (text is OK) 

- Dr. Wonseok Hwang  –  Faculty Assistant, SAXS Lab (301-405-9597)   

 Email: whwang@umd.edu,   Office:  301-405-9597, 
      Mobile:  240-463-9731 

- Timothy Diethrich  –  Research Assistant, Powder XRD Lab (301-405-3230)   

 Email: tjd5@umd.edu,   Office:   301-405-7022 

- Dr. David Steward  –  Post-Doc, XRR consulting & assistance    

 Email: steward@umd.edu   Office: 301-405-0122 

            

- Work control (Emergency)   Phone: 301-405-2222 

- Nite Ride:         Phone: 301-314-6483 

- University police:         Phone: 301-405-3333  


